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I am in support of Oregon farmers to be able to sell raw milk. It is proven to be safe to 

consume. Farmers know their cows and know whether or not they are ill. This insures 

that the milk stays clean and free from contagion.  

 

This bill would help Oregon small farmers to stay in business. They need to expand 

their markets. The Legislature has a responsibility to pass this bill and help them. 


